
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

National Archives and Records Service 
Washington, DC 20408 

June 23, 1975 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 8 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your letter of June 11, 1075• 

If you will specify the Warren Commission documents to w
hich you 

refer as "the well-known, the published, some documents 
I've seen 

in the past," relating to the spectrographic and neutron
 activation 

analysis of Commission evidence, we shall be pleased to 
receive your 

request for copies of these documents. Your attorney, M
r. Lesar, 

was requested to specify any relevant documents of which
 he was 

aware, and copies of all specific documents that he ment
ioned, as 

well as others, were furnished to him. We do not have t
he FBI 

laboratory records concerning the spectrographic analysi
s of 

evidence referred to in the testimony of Robert Frazier 
in the Com-

mission's Hearings (Vol. V, p. 69) or similar detailed laboratory 

records for the neutron activation analysis of the evide
nce. We 

would be pleased to make records of the Commission avail
able to 

you in the National Archives to search for any documents in which 

you are interested. 

Yourletter of May 14, which confirmed your oral request 
for copies 

of all documents released since the last regular review,
 does not 

mention confirming  an oral reqUest for copies.of all CIA docu
ments 

released since 1970. Copies of these documentsvillbe sent to you 

as soon as they can be prepared, 

We are not aware of any documents in our custody relatin
g to the 

interception of Oswald's mail by the CIA. 

Sincerely, 

u/IMISS) JANE F. SMITH 
Director 
Civil Archives Division 

Keep Freedom in Your Future With U.S. Savings Bonds 


